Nationals Newsletter #1.

This years National Tournament is proudly supported by …
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Hi everyone...

This is the first of a number of newsletters that will be sent out providing updates for the ITFNZ Nationals to be held in Tauranga this year.

The event will be held at the “Queen Elizabeth Youth Centre” on October 4th & 5th 2008. Organisation of this event is underway and information will be sent out in due course to Regional Team Managers to distribute to potential competitors.

From 2008 our National Tournaments are a rehearsal leading up to the 2011 World Champs. We are sure our event in Midlands will meet the needs of the participants, officials, supporters, and spectators. 

To keep everyone informed we will be producing a frequent newsletter and will be shortly setting up the web page on the ITFNZ site to ensure that as much information is available as possible. We hope to see you all at this years National Tournament and we will be aiming to make it something very special.

J.Rimmer/The Organising Committee
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The Logo...

The Logo for this years Nationals Tournament was the creation of Miss.Anna Hall and is shown above.

This design from Anna has a simple but effective look and feel and fits in with the Taekwon-Do spirit and Master Davidsons time honoured quote “KEEP IT SIMPLE”. The design will feature in future newsletters and on the Tournament T-shirts.

The Sponsors…

Once again ITFNZ and the organisers are grateful to the support of Epson and Top Ten. 

The Venue...

We are very fortunate to have secured a booking for the 2008 Nationals Tournament at the “Queen Elizabeth Youth Centre”.

Take a virtual tour http://www.clmnz.co.nz/taurangaleisure/tour/tour.php?tourid=43 

The is big enough to house six rings (this year 8x8).

There is a substantial amount of seating for competitors and spectators at the venue and we will be restricting access to the competition floor areas to competitors and officials only. There will be a lunch area on site with a vantage point to continue viewing the tournament whilst eating.

The “Queen Elizabeth Youth Centre” is based close to Tauranga’s CBD, on the stunning Tauranga waterfront. 

Just minutes from downtown Tauranga, this venue also has ample parking for cars and buses.

Need a map?…

Go to  www.zoomin.co.nz type in “Eleventh Avenue Tauranga”, the venue is right next to Memorial Park. You can print a copy if like.

The Dinner…

The 2008 Awards Dinner will be held on the Saturday Night of the tournament.

Details are to be confirmed. Be warned this event may be smaller than in previous years due to venue availability and cost. It has always been my aim to give people free time this year to enjoy the city so it is my intention to make the tournament and the Awards Dinner a slick process at the end of a long day and not drag on into the evening.

The Format…

The format for this years event will unfold in due course. Mark and Carl of course will be doing their best to secure potential television coverage.

The Teams…

Once again we anticipate a huge turnout in Tauranga simply as it is close to our largest TKD community in Auckland. ID cards will once again be required for ALL participants and officials and we will be asking team managers for their strict co-operation in this exercise. Mr.Brown will be 

co-ordinating this task.

Officials…

There is also a need to ensure that we have enough officials to meet the programme requirements this year as per usual and provide for the spectators a feast of ITF Taekwon-Do in a professional manner. 

To this end I intend to try and roster 2 umpires on each ring (as the ITF do), so ALL hands on deck! This may mean delegating others to second students at ringside rather than having officials in this capacity. Remember your contribution credits!

The dress code will be SRTICTLY adhered to as well. How would you arrive at the World Championships in 2011 as an official? Failing this then your first trip into town may well be Hallensteins or Farmers or the No.1 Shoe Warehouse!. 

Observations from the past:

NO short sleeved shirts, ALL shirts MUST be White and long sleeved.

Ties MUST be worn at all times.

Shoes MUST be White, no dirty off White or scruffy footwear. 

Navy Trousers and Jackets, NOT BLACK.
Shirts MUST be ironed. 

Key Contacts…

Tournament Organiser

J.Rimmer jw.rimmer@xtra.co.nz
Dinner

Shaun Skedgwell Shaun.skedgwell@Police.govt.nz
Glen Harding ngahuia@clear.net.nz
Venue Set-up

Wayne Fenton wandsfenton@xtra.co.nz
Chris Fitzgerald fitzi@kol.co.nz
Lou Black taurangaccltd@xtra.co.nz
ID Cards

Gwyn Brown gwyn@homegrownkids.co.nz
Visit Tauranga

http://www.bayofplentynz.com/presentation/tbopPres.aspx?ID=7938
